TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY
460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505

NOTICE OF FILING AND STATUS CONFERENCE

DOCKET: 09-00086

IN RE: Tennessee American Water Company’s Request for Proposal for
a Management Audit

DATE: June 24, 2009

At the June 15, 2009 Authority Conference, Chairman Eddie Roberson, Director Sara Kyle
and Director Mary W. Freeman, the panel assigned to TRA Docket No. 08-00039, voted to open a
new docket for the consideration of Tennessee American Water Company’s request for proposal
(“RFP”) for a management audit which had originally been filed in Docket No. 08-00039. The panel
also voted to allow until June 29, 2009, interested parties to file comments on the proposed RFP,
which incorporated Authority Staff’s suggested changes. In accordance with the action of the
Authority, interested persons may file comments thereon for consideration in the above-styled docket
on or before Monday, June 29, 2009. Comments shall be accompanied by a petition to intervene as
provided for in Tenn. Code Ann. §§ 4-5-310 and 65-2-107 and Authority Rule 1220-1-2-.08.

A Status Conference is scheduled for Wednesday, July 1, 2009 at 2:00 p.m. The Status
Conference will be held in the Hearing Room on the Ground Floor at 460 James Robertson Parkway,
Nashville, Tennessee. The purpose of this Status Conference is to provide interested parties the
opportunity to orally respond to written comments filed on June 29, 2009 and to handle any other
preliminary matters. Participants with disabilities who require special accommodations or alternate
communications formats should contact the Tennessee Regulatory Authority ADA-EEO/AA
Coordinator/Officer at 460 James Robertson Parkway, Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505, 1-800-342-
8359 or TDD 741-3930 so that reasonable accommodations can be made.

FOR THE TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY:
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Gary Hotvedt, Hearing Officer

Original in docket file

¢: Parties of Record in Docket No. 08-00039




